
 

BAGSHOT INFANT 

SCHOOL 

1870-2023 
Is your child due to start school in September 2024? 

We have proudly taught local children for over 150 years.  

If your child is due to start school in September 2024, we would like to invite 

you to join a small group tour of our school, during the school day, so that you 

can see us all at work.  

Booking is essential, please email info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk  
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BAGSHOT INFANT 

SCHOOL 

 

PARENT AND CARER 

TOURS 

 

SEPT-DEC 2023 

 

EVERY FRIDAY 

FROM 29/09/23 

 

COME AND VISIT US 

AND FIND OUT 

WHAT WE CAN 

OFFER! 

 

BAGSHOT INFANT 

SCHOOL 

School Lane, Bagshot 
Surrey 

GU19 5BP 

Email: 
info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01276 473385 
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